From: Peer review team
Sent: 22 July 2013 21:35
To: AEC
Subject: Re: Update website Taiwan peer review

…………….
 
Thank you very much for your clarifying message on transparency, which we consider, as discussed during the preparatory meeting in Brussels, consider very important for both nuclear safety in general and for the success of the peer review.  
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